
I believe this is another unnecessary feel-good piece of legislation that is already covered/being done by 
current laws.  It’s only purpose appears to be to further erode the 2nd Amendment rights of Oregonians, 
and to fill the campaign coffers of legislators who work for the citizens of Oregon, not some out of state 
false do-gooders.  There’s more important topics for your consideration and action. 
Sincerely Yours 
David McFadden 
Medford, OR 

 


